
 Dear Parents,

It’s a new year! It is really hard to believe how fast 
time has gone by as we enter the second half of our 
school year. What a wonderful time we have had so far 
and there is still lots of love and learning yet to come! 

This month we will focus on Transportation, Bears, 
Snow, and Winter.

School will be closed on Monday, January 20th for MLK 
Day.

It is time to start thinking about next year at Bear 
Creek! Applications for currently enrolled students will 
be distributed mid January and are due back by 
January 31st.

Looking forward to seeing what 2020 brings!

Christy Meier
Cell # 713-870-9348
Email bluebirds@bcumcs.org
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